September 2020 Virtual Meeting

[bookmark: _GoBack]Last month, we had our first virtual meeting with “Mac” McDonald as our guest speaker.  He shared some fantastic stories of his father Billy McDonald, who was one of the original members of Chennault’s Flying Tigers during World War II. 

Click below if you would like to see the 30-minute talk. 

The link is here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nxYIzYIiqI8 .

